

Thow, Taylor W CITZ:EX

From: Turner, Jordan GCPE:EX
Sent: November 15, 2021 11:01 AM
To: Wey, Melody GCPE:EX; Maartman, William PSSG:EX; Douglas, Andrew PSSG:EX; Godfrey, Samuel PSSG:EX; Maher, Melissa PSSG:EX; Brandt, Alissa GCPE:EX; Harper, Aimee GCPE:EX
Subject: RE: MOVING IB - Alert Ready

Good plan thanks

From: Wey, Melody GCPE:EX <Melody.Wey@gov.bc.ca>
Sent: November 15, 2021 10:56 AM
To: Maartman, William PSSG:EX <William.Maartman@gov.bc.ca>; Douglas, Andrew PSSG:EX <Andrew.Douglas@gov.bc.ca>; Godfrey, Samuel PSSG:EX <Samuel.Godfrey@gov.bc.ca>; Maher, Melissa PSSG:EX <Melissa.Maher@gov.bc.ca>; Brandt, Alissa GCPE:EX <Alissa.Brandt@gov.bc.ca>; Turner, Jordan GCPE:EX <Jordan.Turner@gov.bc.ca>; Harper, Aimee GCPE:EX <Aimee.Harper@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: MOVING IB - Alert Ready

Hi all- after speaking with Megan Harris and Brendan Ralfs- I will move our IB slated for 4pm today about the Wednesday Alert Ready ... I understand a decision will be made later today or tomorrow about if BC should proceed with participating in the test given the situation. I'll find us a tentative time for the IB tmw pm with the understanding we may pull it. Thanks, M

Melody Wey
Communications Manager
Emergency Management BC
250 508-5030